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Dear Sirs 
  

Thank you for your letter dated 10 January 2014 inviting the Highways Agency (HA) 
to comment on the Drayton 2020 Neighbourhood Plan - Statutory Consultation. 
  

The HA is an executive agency of the Department for Transport (DfT). We are 
responsible for operating, maintaining and improving England's strategic road 
network 

(SRN) on behalf of the Secretary of State for Transport. 
  

The HA will be concerned with proposals that have the potential to impact the safe 
and efficient operation of the SRN. 
  

We have reviewed the consultation and do not have any comments at this time. 
  

I hope this is helpful. 
  

Yours faithfully, 
  

Stacey Grime 
Highways Agency | Federated House | London Road | Dorking | RH4 1SZ 
Tel: +44 (0) 1306 878398 
Web: http://www.highways.gov.uk 
GTN: 3904 8398  
 
Safe roads, reliable journeys, informed travellers 
Highways Agency, an executive agency of the Department for Transport.  
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